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January 29, 2018 

Gwen R. Pinson 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY  40602-0615 

Re:  Case Nos. 2017-00458 and 2017-00459 
Comments to Informal Conference Memo 

Dear Ms. Pinson: 

Southeast Daviess County Water District and West Daviess County Water District (the 
“Districts”) are submitting this letter in response to the informal conference memorandum (the 
“IC Memo”) that the Public Service Commission Staff filed into the records of Case Nos. 2017-
00458 and 2017-00459 on January 26, 2018.  

The Districts believe one correction needs to be made to the IC Memo.  The IC Memo 
states: “With the AMI System, the Districts will have only one T&D employee, and no meter 
readers.”  The IC Memo should be corrected to read: “With the AMI System, the Districts will 
have one additional T&D employee and no meter readers.”  The Districts currently have five (5) 
T&D employees and will have six (6) T&D employees after the AMI System is installed. 

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, this is to certify that this electronically 
filed letter is a true and accurate copy of the same document being filed in paper medium; that 
the electronic filing has been transmitted to the Commission on January 29, 2018; that there 
are currently no parties that the Commission has excused from participation by electronic 
means in this proceeding; and that an original and six copies of this letter, in paper medium, will 
be mailed to the Commission on January 29, 2018.  

Should you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience. 

Sincerely, 
Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 
 
 
Mary Ellen Wimberly 


